
We are all living in unprecedented times, 
it is really important that we look out for 
each other and support each other in our 
communities.

This will be a difficult time for lots of families, 
and families may be making different care 
arrangements for their children. Families 
may experience added stress and pressure 
at this time, with added financial pressure 
or isolation from support networks. 
These issues can add a great burden 
onto families and children and young 
people could be at increased risk 
of harm during these times.

If you are concerned about a child or young person who 
you believe might be at risk of harm, please contact:

The Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub on 0333 240 1727 
or NSPCC 0808 800 5000. 

If you believe a child is at risk of immediate 
danger dial 999 and speak to the Police.
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